December 3, 1956

/

i ﬁev. Ralph Abernathy
First Baptlst Church
lontgomery, Alabama

Dear Reverend Abernathys -

I am enclosing the program of actlvites scheduled

for our forthecoming Religious Emphasis Week January
7-11, 1957. As in the pasi, I would appreciate you
«entioning the actlvites to your congregatlion at
times you consider most practicable. It ias posshie
thet I can make additional printed programs available
for interested members of your congregatlon early in
Januarye. '

Thanks for whatever you might de In helping %o advertize
our program.

Sincerely yours,

Daniel W. Wymn
Chaplain

DWd sml
Encle.



